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To Whom it May Concern

Please be informed that during the walk of
Mr.Danny Garcia from the United States of Amaerica
crossing Europe and the Middle East on his way to the
opening of the Sydney games in the year 2000,we had
met with him and listened to his suggestions
concerning cooperation in the field of youth
programes in Jordan and his proposals in this fleld .

We admire and respect his vision and mission in
bringing peace between all people especially in the
field of youth and we will support and try to make his
mission possible . ¢

.71l

Tel. 5804701 - Fax. 5604717 - P, Box 1784 Amman - Jordan O = las = VAR e - OLEVIV LKl 8T kv
Email - youth jo@go.com.jo



